
 

November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 

NURSERY HOME READING 
  
With effect from Friday 10th November, we will be sending a book home every week for you 
to share with your child.  These are books for you to read to your child and support their 
reading development by encouraging them to show an interest in stories, print and 
illustrations.   
  
Children will be given a reading wallet to take their books to and from Nursery.  
  
Due to limited resources, the school must charge for books that are not returned.  The 
charge for this will be a contribution of £5.00 for the school library book. 
  
Reading books will be given once a week on a Friday.  Please return books on the following 
Friday. 
 
We would like all children to develop a love of reading and to value all books.  Please help 
your child to care for their books at home so they can be enjoyed by others throughout the 
year. 
  
Thank you for your support. 
  
Yours sincerely 
        

        
Mrs Varsani       Miss Gatfield 
Assistant Headteacher/Nursery Lead   Nursery Teacher 
 
 


